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ACTION PLAN FOR SAFE ADMISSION OF SPECTATORS 

 

1. Admittance to Glevum Park is only permitted on the basis that the conditions in this notice are 

fully complied with. Any failure to observe these conditions will result in admittance being 

denied and/or individuals being asked to leave the site. 

 

2. Until further notice, any limitation on total spectator numbers, as mandated by the Department 

for Culture, Media & Sport (DCMS) and Football Association (FA) will be strictly observed.   

 

3. Wherever possible, anyone attending Glevum Park will either scan the NHS App QR Code on 

entry or provide their contact details, to ensure compliance with Test & Trace requirements are 

captured. Where this is not possible, written details should be provided to our volunteers on 

entry to the site. 

 

4. No individual should attend who has Covid symptons of: a high temperature (above 37.8C), or 

any other symptoms. Temperature checks will be undertaken before access is permitted and 

Test & Trace measures will be in place at all times. 

 

5. Test & Trace information provided direct to Tuffley Rovers (not using the NHS App) will be held 

for a period of 21 days from the date of the fixture. 

 

6. Supporters, parents, and other spectators should remain socially distanced whilst attending 

events and throughout fixtures. Spectator groups must be restricted to discrete six-person 

gathering limits and spread out in line with wider Government guidance. 

 
7. Social distancing requirements shall be observed at all times, whether in the bar, when serving 

post-match refreshments or on exiting the site. 

 

8. Our bar and other hospitality areas will be take-away only, although goods supplied or 

purchased may be consumed on-site. There will be no seating available in the bar on match-

days. 

 

9. Appropriate markings will be in place, to advise spectators of arrangements for entry and exit 

to/from the site. 

 

10. Access to spectator toilet facilities will be limited, with no more than one person provided 

access to each room at any time. 

 



11. Supplies of sanitiser will be provided around the key areas of the ground and maintained 
throughout. 
 

12. Access to the bar and food service areas will be controlled by one-way systems, with social 
distancing arrangements in place.  
 

13. Regular announcements will be made on the tannoy at the ground to remind spectators of their 
responsibilities. 
 

14. Everyone is asked to follow any advice in relation to exiting the site. Please treat our 

volunteers with respect at all times. 

 

15. Where one-way systems are in place they should be observed at all times. 


